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Description automatically generated]Dates for your diary:
21.02.22 Half term
28.02.22 PD day – school will be closed to pupils.
3.03.22 World Book Day
4.03.22 Reports to parents.
14.03.22 Fire service to visit school about Road Safety Awareness.
14.03.22 + 15.0.22 parents’ evening
18.03.22 Red Nose Day

School closes for half term on Friday 18th February.
Monday 28th February is a PD day.
The next term begins at 8.45am on Tuesday 1st March.  

Mid-day supervisory role
We have an exciting vacancy coming up for a mid-day supervisor in school.
This role involves organising games and playing with children as well as supporting them within the dinner hall.
If you would like more details, please contact the office.
World book day
My most favourite day of the year!
On Thursday 3rd March we invite you to dress your child as a character from one of their much loved books.
So from hungry caterpillars to muggles (those that aren’t keen to dress up can come as a muggle), Belle and Harry Potter – the school will be transformed into a literary masterpiece of characters that are brought alive within the pages of a book.
We will have all manner of activities planned for this day.
We can’t wait to see all of the characters that will spring through our doors.
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COVID
As we return after the half term break, we intend to begin starting whole school  assemblies and some cross class working.  We are also hoping to invite you into school for some of our easter celebrations as well as parents’ evening.
We wish you all a fabulous half term.
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